






Re receipt for Fawaterak, additional cost for airport transfer for Karen Lavin from Sharm el Sheikh 
airport to Coral Bay Hotel.  

The receipt is addressed to Stephen Walter, whose CCC credit card was used in the original booking.  
Unfortunately, that booking did not include the transfer to the hotel, only meet and greet at the 
airport.  This booking was changed to a taxi transfer, which incurred an extra cost of $20 US.   

Stephen could not use his CCC credit card to pay the difference in time.  Hence, me using my 
personal credit card to ensure that Karen’s booking was confirmed and she would be met at the 
airport after a 30-hour flight from New Zealand.   

Because this $20 was in addition to the original amount, the receipt was still sent to Stephen as the 
original payer.   

Judy Williams  




